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Dear Friends of The Nature Institute,

On behalf of The Nature Institute’s board and staff, | am writing to request your kind support for
our Annual In Harmony with Nature concert scheduled for September 20, 2024. We are a
non-profit land conservation and environmental education organization. We are raising funds to
continue our mission to foster an awareness and appreciation of the natural world through
education, restoration, and preservation. The Nature Institute is an lllinois nature preserve
protecting over 450 acres. In addition to over 7 miles of hiking trails which are open to the
public, we offer field trips, afterschool programming, kids drop-off programs, adult programming,
and summer camps for a wide variety of ages.

When you give to The Nature Institute, you are providing the community with new programs
each year that get them outside connecting with the natural world. This year alone TNI has
added new yoga programs for kids, a bushcraft class for teens, and a nature journaling program
for adults. Please consider helping us continue to serve the community with fun and interesting
classes.

Your sponsorship not only benefits The Nature Institute and its mission, but your generosity will
be shared with the Alton High School Symphonic Orchestra. The music program at AHS is a
great opportunity for students to develop their musical skills and abilities.

There are two, mutually beneficial ways you can help make In Harmony with Nature a success:
e Make a cash donation to help provide tools and resources for our education and
stewardship teams.
e Advertise your business to the many people that attend our event.

All donors will be recognized on our website event page and during the event. Donations are
tax-deductible. For your records our Federal Tax ID is 37-1091053.

To ensure your generosity is acknowledged on our event website, please complete the form
included and send it with your donation no later than August 23, 2024, to The Nature Institute,
2213 South Levis Lane, Godfrey, IL 62035. For questions, please email Ramona Pollard at

rpollard@thenatureinstitute.org.

Thank you for helping make this year’s event a great success!

Use QR Code to
fill out the form
online.

Angela Moan Ramona Pollard
Executive Director Outreach Director
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Donation Form

Name or Company:

Company Contact Person: Phone:

Address:

City, State, Zip:

Email Address:

Monetary Donations*
(J 1 will donate Cash. Amount: $
(] 1 will be an Event Sponsor.
[J Strings Sponsor: $1000
Business logo/Name on all marketing materials, mention at event, listed on social
media, and up to 5 tickets for the event.
[J Percussion Sponsor: $500
Business logo/Name on all marketing materials, mention at event, listed on social
media.
[J Winds Sponsor: $300
Business logo/Name on all marketing materials and mentioned at event.
(] Brass Sponsor: $150
Business Name mentioned at event.
[J Check here if you wish to remain anonymous.
[J Check here if we can send your thank you by email in an effort to save paper.
*To be recognized in marketing materials, this form must be received by August 23,
2024.

If you chose to be a Strings Sponsor, how many tickets would you like to reserve?

Thank you for your support!
Forms can be mailed to: The Nature Institute, 2213 S Levis Lane, Godfrey, IL 62035
Or emailed to: rpollard@thenatureinstitute.org



